
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HOME AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4787
ANSWERED ON:12.08.2014
OBSERVATION OF OFFICIAL LANGUAGE WEEKS 
Venkatesh Babu Shri T.G.

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has issued any directive to the States/UTs to observe official language weeks/Hindi fortnights every year; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; 

(c) whether some of the States have opposed such directives; and 

(d) if so, the details thereof along with the action taken thereon?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI KIREN RIJIJU) 

(a): No, Madam. No such directive has been issued to the States/UTs in the recent past. 

(b) to (d): Does not arise. 
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